Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Monday, January 07, 2008 8:27 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Docket 070743-TX

Good morning. Please correct the company's name in the docket title to match the name on the company's CLEC
certificate by removing the d/b/a's. The title should read:

Request for cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 5804 by US South Communications, Inc., effective 12/31/07.

Thanks.
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